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Dear Parents, 
The announcement that all children will be back at school for September is really welcome and the 

school is busy planning the new class sized bubbles for children, deciding curricula that will help pupils catch up 
quickly on any lost learning and planning staggered start, finish and break times. We will send out more 
information by the end of term. 
We were truly disappointed to be told by the LA we could not hold a Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly. This is despite 
the school putting in place numerous restrictions to meet guidance documents. We will make sure we give the 
y6 children a proper goodbye in school. This includes filming the children reading their memories. If any y6 child 
currently does not attend school but would like to be part of this please contact the school office and we can 
arrange this. 
YEAR 2 TRANSITION DAYS – MONDAY 20 JULY & TUESDAY 21 JULY 
The year 2 children need to be dropped off 9AM by either the top entrance nearest the school (follow the path 
in and exit via the staff carpark) or by the far entrance (parents can enter into the school grounds up to the 
orange fencing). Pick up time is 3PM. We ask that children wear their school uniform and bring a packed lunch 
(no school bags please). They can bring a pencil case with a couple of pencils, a rubber, a pencil sharpener and a 
set of colouring pencils and/or felt tips. The children will be based in class 3. The teachers are all really looking 
forward to welcoming the year 2 pupils back into school. 

SCHOOL LIBRARY NEWS 

Sadly due to COVID 19 our library doors have had to remain closed throughout the spring and summer term. 
This meant our Read for Good sponsored read regrettably came to a sudden end. We would like to thank 
everyone that had sent in or transferred sponsorship money online and thank all the children for taking part. 
Your kind sponsorship will add smiles to many poorly children in hospitals. We hope to run this event again next 
year alongside our book week. 
Just before lockdown our librarians ran the most amazing book week; from competitions, book buddies 
sessions, dressing up, quizzes, a movie afternoon, afterschool book tombola and a freezing cold treasure hunt. 
We raised an incredible £124.00 to spend on new books for the library. Some of the new titles include The 
Treehouse series, Classic Football Heroes Legend series, The Land of Stories, The Ingo Chronicles and twenty five 
early reader books for our new section for children entering the exciting world of independent reading. Thank 
you to everyone who took part. 
Miss Watkins would like to take this opportunity to thank our current year 6 librarians.“It has been a complete 
pleasure working with such an enthusiastic, kind and organised group of children. You should be proud of what 
you achieved in your short time as librarians. You transformed our library into such a vibrant welcoming 
environment. I will miss you all dearly but want to wish you every success in your new adventures. I know you will 
all have a wonderful time at high school and maybe one day you will become a high school librarian”.  
Please could everyone return all library books before the end of term. The returns box will be placed outside 
Class 2. If you have forgotten what books you have at home please do not hesitate to email the school office.  
We also like parents to return any school reading books before the end of term.  
Thank you. 

Mr Jones 

 
SPORTS DAY 
Thank you to everyone that took part. From the photos we can see that you all enjoyed yourselves which is what 
Sports Day is all about. See below for the results. Mrs Furness  
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Results  
Reception 

  

Boys Girls 

Year 1 

Freddie 
Alf 

Francis 
Henry T Rupert 

Rose 

Celia Abbie 

Year 2 

Zach 
Laurie Elijah 

Hollie 
Amelia Daisy 

Imogen 

Eadie 
Freyja 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 3 

Samuel 
Woody 

Year 4 

Year 5 

Year 6 

Freya 
Delilah Matilda 

Joshua 
Ben Jasper 

Imogen 
Rosalind 

Oscar 

Rylan Daniel 
Maisie 

Sophie Suzanna 

Charlie 
Cayden Harrison Emily 

Delphine 

Evie 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Position House Participants Points 

1st  Robins  23/28  6116 

2nd  Kingfishers  17/28  4500 

3rd  Yellowhammers  16/29  4401 

4th  Greenfinches  16/28  3873 

ROBINS 

And the winning house 

is…..  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School learning Bubble 2 have made some fantastic shells 

based on their story ‘Sharing a Shell’ 

On Canada Day Bubble 4 tried out some 

Inuit art. 

Bubble 1 have been busy this week playing 

phonics games, making volcanoes, finding 

patterns outside and ‘Sharing a Shell’ 

puppet shows. 

Bubble 3 have been building towers out 

of paper. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Home Learning 

More volcanos and Canada Day celebrations. What 

great fun! 

A fantastic story and 2 

teeth lost during 

lockdown!  

We hope the Tooth Fairy 

enjoyed your story too! 

We are very proud of this 

young lady who has 

completed the whole 

Reading Eggs challenge 

for her age and is now 

tackling the age group 

up! 

Some more Inuit art from Woody. 

Tower 

building at 

home. 

Final photos from Sports Day 



 

 

Well done to everyone 

who took part. 

Special congratulations 

to the ROBINS! 


